LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

From: LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 10:08 AM

To: ‘Krause, Kristopher'

Subject: New PM and Paper Reports - Lemberger Sites - BRRTS #s 02-36-000112 and 02-36-000113

Happy new year Kris,

The DNR fully transitioned the Lemberger cases to me. | saw that the O and M reports came in; thank you for those.
Each PM has the option of waiving the requirement to send in paper/CD copies on a case by case basis. I'd prefer not to
get a hard copy at all. In many cases we are throwing hard copy report away. Hopefully this can save just a little budget
for you and your client. Also, as I’'m in Southeast, but the paper file is in Northeast (for now), it creates logistical
problems.

Take care and I'm sure we’ll talk soon. Any questions, let me know.

BJ

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.
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